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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 4:21 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Reject MU4 Rezoning Orr Block
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From: Amy Wayne [mailto:awayne1616@aol.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 28, 2017 3:44 PM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: Reject MU4 Rezoning Orr Block 

Dear Councilors 

Please reject MU4 Rezoning for the Orr block. 

A reduced scale within the current zoning laws is acceptable to neighbors. I have gone door to door in 
Newtonville and talked to residents.  Not one I spoke with felt otherwise. 

Thank you, 

Amy Wayne 
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